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I am writing in support of the above numbered petition, calling on the Scottish 
Government to provide support to communities affected by Reinforced Autoclaved 
Aerated Concrete. 

This is an issue which affects a number of my constituents, particularly in the 
Clackmannanshire Council area. Individuals, through no fault of their own, have 
been left carrying significant financial burdens due to the existence of RAAC in their 
properties, which are often previous local authority homes. I believe that the Scottish 
Government need to investigate appropriate financial support for these individuals 
who have been left in this very unfortunate position. 

I hope that the Committee will give due consideration to the petition and ask the 
Scottish Government for answers on the matter. 
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